
 
MILLBRAE SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 

A PUBLIC HEARING 
will be held on Tuesday, September 15, 2020 at 7:00 p.m. via ZOOM 

 
Regarding: 

 
Millbrae School District 2020-2021 Learning Continuity and 

Attendance Plan 
 
 

Details of the Board Meeting can be found on the district website at 
https://www.millbraeschooldistrict.org/districtBoardEd.aspx 

 
 
 
Parents, teachers, members of the community interested in the affairs of the school 
district and bargaining unit leaders are encouraged to participate in the public hearing 
regarding the 2020-2021 Learning Continuity & Attendance Plan of the Millbrae 
School District. 
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